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Members of Senate Committee on Rules 

 

As a grandmother, family forestland owner/manager and "wagon train" Oregonian I 

heartily support SJR 28 and encourage you to do the same. Much as I appreciate 

(and love) Oregon and appreciate the openness of our legislature the process is 

frustratingly slow. The destruction of our environment (increases in pollution) on 

many fronts and the here-and-now of climate change demand more urgency. Please 

put this measure in front of the voters and give us a chance for our input. If we vote it 

down, so be it. If not, perhaps we can accelerate some change through the legal 

system. Our very future depends on an abundant, livable state where we can all 

thrive. The short term financial success of big, often extractive, corporations is 

absolutely not more crucial than the future health and safety of all Oregonians.  

 

I urge you to let the citizens of Oregon decide on this most-important-of-all issue. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling 


